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30th March 2015

Sirs

As a follower of the Berwickshire Hunt I write to say that there  is no need to change the current
 system of flushing foxes with a pack of hounds to the awaiting guns.  Its a system that has been
 working well in our area but must add it must be done by a pack of hounds and NOT 2 hounds which
 LACS seem to be pressing for.

I meet a lot of farmers in my kind of work. I work for Drysdales who grow 900 acres of sprouts plus
 500 acres of turnips and 140 acres of leeks. Going around all rented land as far as Edinburgh in the
 north Berwick upon Tweed in the south  Lauder in the west and as we are based right on the east
 coast at Cockburnspath.  Meeting all kinds off different farmers and asking them about fox hunting I
 would say 95 per cent are in favour of flushing to guns using the pack method 

Gavin McLean
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